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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Practicing math skills over the summer is important in order for students to 

develop and grow.  Below you will find websites that can be used as math summer 

review for your child.  Summer math is not required for students entering grades K 

to 5, but strongly suggested.  Encourage your child to practice their math skills 

throughout the summer.  Have a most enjoyable summer. 

 

 http://www.ixl.com 

 www.hoodamath.com 

 https://xtramath.org/ 

 www.yummymath.com  

 http://www.mobymax.com/Max/ 

 www.abcya.com 

 http://calculationnation.nctm.org/ 

 

 http://www.multiplication.com/games/all-games 

 

Sincerely, 

Amy Stueber 
Amy Stueber, Supervisor of Elementary Education 

Amy.stueber@sayrevillek12.net 
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